
Credit Card Transaction Safety Guidelines 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We prioritize your security and want to ensure that your credit card transactions remain safe. 

Please adhere to the following guidelines: 

• Monitor Your Statements: Regularly check your account statements for unauthorized 

transactions. 

• Secure Your Information: Never share your credit card details or PIN with anyone. 

• Use Secure Connections: Ensure you are using a secure and private internet connection 

when shopping online. 

• Be Wary of Phishing Scams: Do not click on links from unknown emails or messages 

requesting your credit card information. 

• Enable Alerts: Set up transaction alerts to stay informed about your credit card activity. 

• Report Suspicious Activity: Contact us immediately if you suspect fraud or notice any 

unfamiliar transactions. 

Thank you for your attention to these safety measures. Your security is our top priority. 

Sincerely, 

Your Financial Institution 


